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July 11, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Kaine Terrace 

Albany, New York 12208-1215 

 

Dear Mr. Backes: 

 

In response to your faxed letter of July 6, 1995, I am enclosing the 

transcript from the New Orleans public hearing and the written testimony 

of Dr. Kurtz.  His was the only written statement we received. 

 

I have also enclosed the notice for the July 17-18 Board meeting.  You 

should have received this notice by fax already.  The open part of the 

meeting, starting at 9:00 a.m. on July 17th will be very brief (probably 

one-half hour in length), as there are only a few items on the agenda.  

Most of the two-day meeting will be closed, to allow the Board to review 

additional classified CIA and FBI documents. 

 

Thank you for your recommendations regarding the pursuit of other 

assassination records in New Orleans.  As I mentioned to you before the 

hearing, we intend to continue our focus on New Orleans. 



 

As always, thank you for your input and interest in the work of Review 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

 


